For the exam it is OK to use other individuals, books, and journals for help.  This does not include asking other students for the answers, but you can discuss the questions.  I expect each of you to do the work of the exam by yourself and to write the exam as individuals.  Plagiarism will result in a 0.  

This also means that you will not use any computer programs which are written to calculate these answers.  USING ANY OF THE COMPUTER PROGRAMS ON THE NET OR ELSEWHERE TO FIND THE ANSWERS FOR THIS EXAM WILL BE CONSIDERED CHEATING AND RESULT IN A 0!!  

It is OK to use EXCEL or other spreadsheet programs or stats packages as long as you are the one who writes the programs for the calculations.  Save your calculations and spreadsheets until after your exam has been handed back.

I expect the exam to be typed and turned into me by 5 pm Friday March 15.

Spelling and grammar count.

